Search for Sophia Airey -
body found

Body Found as Part of Search for Sophia Airey

Police have this morning confirmed that a woman’s body has
been found as part of the search for missing woman Sophia
Airey.

A member of the public contacted officers after discovering a
[Nfemale body in the South Queensferry area around 9.45am on
Saturday 22nd December.

No formal identification has taken place at this time, however
Sophia’'s family have been informed and will be kept fully
updated with the progress of this inquiry.
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